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Media Advisory 
Town of Barnstable to Hold  

Public Information Session for Route 28 East Sewer Expansion Project 

 

What:  

The Town of Barnstable is implementing Phase 1 of a 30-year sewer expansion project designed to protect the 

Town’s coastal waters, freshwater ponds and public drinking water resources. Construction of the first Phase 1 

project, the Strawberry Hill Road Sewer Expansion Project, began in September. Construction on the next Phase 1 

project, the Route 28 East Sewer Expansion Project, is scheduled to start in April 2022.  

 

The Route 28 East project will allow approximately 90 properties to connect to the municipal sewer system and 

will install critical infrastructure needed to proceed with other Phase 1 sewer expansion projects. This project will 

expand sewer westerly along Route 28 to the intersection of Route 28 and Phinney’s Lane.  The project will 

install approximately 8,600 linear feet (LF) of new sewers within Route 28, Phinney’s Lane, and West Main 

Street. The project will construct a new sewer pump station at the Town-owned property located at 1456 

Falmouth Road (Route 28), and will install approximately 11,600 LF of sewer force mains from the pump station 

to the Water Pollution Control Facility. The project will also install 4,300 LF of water main within Route 28, 

Earle’s Court and Captain Ellis Lane to improve water quality and water pressure.  

 

When:  

The public will have an opportunity to learn about the Route 28 East project at an upcoming virtual meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, November 16
th
 beginning at 7 pm. 

 

Who: 

Staff from the Barnstable Department of Public Works and consultants will present project information, followed 

by an opportunity for questions from meeting participants. This informational session is open to the public. 

 

How To Participate/Watch:   

There are a number of different ways to participate in the meeting. 

 

From your computer, use the following link: https://zoom.us/j/92794932259 

 

From your phone, dial 888-475-4499 (US Toll-free) and use Meeting ID: 927 9493 2259 

 

This meeting will also be broadcast live on the Town of Barnstable Facebook page and on Channel 18.  The 

session will be recorded and posted on www.BarnstableWaterResources.com for later viewing. 

 

Anyone with a question about the project may contact Senior Project Manager Paul Ruszala at 

paul.ruszala@town.barnstable.ma.us or 508-760-6400.  
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